
Statement related to predator journals

The head of  the School of  Mathematics and the Council  of  the Cooperatio
Mathematics discussed  publishing in the so-called predatory journals and journals
that  are "almost" predatory.  The web page  https://beallslist.net/ probably does not
contains all suspicious publisher. A good indication is the article processing charge
(APC), advertised short time reviews (in days) and very short publication time, e.g.
MDPI  or  HINDAWI  publishers.  Therefore,  we  recommend  to  all  staff  NOT to
cooperate in  any  way  with  those  publishers (board  membership,  review  and
publication activity).

For the Council and SM,
Vit Dolejsi 
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